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5/11/2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Two are better than one, because they have a good reward for their toil. 
Ecclesiastes 4:9 

 
In light of the current national situation, we are determined to be as prepared as we can be in the 
event of school closure or year group bubbles being sent home. This will involve a home learning 
scheme which children can follow during the normal school day. More information will follow on 
how this will be accessed. 

In order to allow us to make this provision effective, we need to understand the provision that 
children have at home to access remote learning. Please could you complete this form and return 
to your child’s class teacher by Monday 9th November 2020, either via the class email or in the 
child’s book bag.  

In addition to this, please could you contact your child’s class teacher by email, using the relevant 
address on their year group website page. This is so they have a record of your email address for 
future contact in the event of any school closure or remote learning within year groups.  

Also sent with this is a copy of our Remote Learning Policy and importantly in Appendix B of the 
policy, flow charts showing your responsibility as a parent in the event of any isolation or 
lockdown situation. I cannot stress enough how important all of this is. We are working hard in 
school to provide the best we can and we need to work together, to be able to continue to provide 
high quality teaching, learning and feedback for your children.  

Please can you ensure that you respond to this letter and also take the time to read the policy and 
flowcharts. 

Can I please remind you again that you must inform us of any absence and the reason for it as a 
matter of priority. 

Yours in faith and partnership 

 

Mrs Louise Bury                              

Headteacher 
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Remote Learning Information 

November 2020 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________________ 

Class:               ________________________________________ 

My Child has: 

Access to a laptop/tablet and internet connection at some point during the day (a free app may be required 
to access learning, details of which will be provided)       

 

Smartphone access with internet connection (a free app may be required to access learning, details of 
which will be provided)        

 

No internet access with either a laptop, tablet or smartphone 

Any other relevant information regarding accessing learning at home: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 


